
Dear Praying Friends,                 November - December 2024

As we turn the page on another year, we are overwhelmed with gratitude for God's faithfulness and your unwavering 
support. Your prayers and gifts have been the backbone of our ministry, and we thank you for standing with us in this 
Gospel work.

November was filled with opportunities to inspire the next generation of missionaries. Jeremy was privileged to 
represent WWNTBM at the missions conference at Ambassador Baptist College, where he encouraged students to 
consider missions as their life's work. We also opened our home for dinner fellowship with missionaries, a time of 
mutual encouragement. Back at the mission office, Jeremy was busy on the phone, reviewing applications from new 
missionaries eager to join our ranks, and ensuring our current missionaries are well-cared for. We enjoyed being at 
home for Thanksgiving to celebrate with family and reflect on God's abundant grace.

December brought both joy and reflection. We again hosted missionaries for a meal at our home, strengthening 
bonds in the Lord's work. Jeremy and Judah traveled to honor the memory of Mrs. Carolyn Cannon at her funeral, 
celebrating her missionary service alongside her husband Joe in Micronesia, Canada, and the U.S. prison ministry. 
May the Lord raise up many more laborers to serve so faithfully.  The WWNTBM Staff Christmas party was a 
highlight, filled with joy and fellowship for the Lord’s blessings on our mission agency and the missionary families 
we are privileged to serve. The year concluded with Jeremy preaching a missions Sunday, urging all to remember the 
urgency of the Great Commission. Much of December was spent planning and preparing for the upcoming year, 
keeping our focus on serving our missionaries.   

Prayer Requests/Praises:
• Praise the Lord for another year of good health for Esther, allowing her to travel and serve with us. 
• We ask for continued prayers for her health, as there are concerns that her kidney function might be affected by her medication. 
• We give praise for God's provision and the fruitful ministry we've experienced this year.

We express our deepest gratitude to each of you 
for your faithful support, both through prayers and 
financial contributions. Your commitment to the 
Great Commission is invaluable, and we couldn't 
do this work without you. We are in this together, 
as a team, and your support is what enables us to 
reach out to the world.

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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